
Executive Committee Follow-up to 2019 May BOD Meeting 

• 2019 May BOD - Taking information provided by the COI Workgroup, the BOD voted for a 3rd VP 
to help manage COIs. 

• The National Officer Nominating Committee had a viable VP candidate from the 2019 election – 
Bob Keyser.   

• During the week of June 9-15, 2019, the Executive Committee (XC) voted Bob Keyser in as VP via 
e-mail, for two year term commensurate with other VPs – effective immediately. 

• Bob will oversee COIs that fall under IGE and/or Resilience. 

• Bylaws changes to reflect decisions made in May will be presented at the SBC BOD meeting.   

 


